
 

14th February 2019 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Options Evening - Thursday 28th February 2019 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend the Options Advice Evening, which will take place between 
5.45pm and 7.45pm on Thursday 28th February 2019. The event will be held in the Hall and the 
Dining Hall. 
 
A copy of the Options Booklet 2019-2021 is on the website and has been handed to your child. I 
hope you and your child will take the opportunity to read through it in advance of the evening. 
 
In an attempt to avoid congestion you should attend as below. 
 
Parents of students in Corinth & Olympia Houses (Houses 1 & 2)  attend a presentation at 6pm 
(Session 1) in the Hall followed by the opportunity to discuss options with teachers. 
 
Parents of students in Delphi & Hellenic Houses (Houses 3 & 4)  attend a presentation at 6.45pm 
(Session 2) in the Hall. They can talk to teachers either before or after the presentation. 
 
Our Careers Advisor and Heads of Departments will be available for information, advice and 
guidance on the evening. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

     
 
Mrs P Ramsay     Mr J Williets 
Assistant Headteacher     Deputy Headteacher 
 


